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California Proposition 65 — Distributor Acknowledgement

What is California Proposition 65? In 1986, California voters approved an initiative to address their growing
concerns about exposure to toxic chemicals. That initiative became the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic
Enforcement Act of 1986, which we know by its original name of Proposition 65 (“Prop 65”).

What does Proposition 65 require? This Act requires a warning on all products sold in California containing one
or more of the 900 chemicals known to the State of California to cause cancer, birth defects or reproductive
harm. The Proposition 65 List | OEHHA

Warning Requirements: Under Prop 65, businesses (including distributors making sales to customers in
California) are required to give a “clear and reasonable warning” for products containing chemicals on the Prop
65 chemical list. As a potential distributor, it is also important that you comply with these Prop 65 regulations.

What we are doing: HTF Hardware has elected to provide the Proposition 65 notice for all products which
contain any level of one or more of the Listed Substances in order to ensure compliance and avoid the potential
for liability. A guide to our materials and finishes, cross-referenced to Listed Substances, along with the required
warning is maintained on our website here. Additionally, you will receive specific information regarding parts
and the required notices as part of our order acknowledgement process prior to shipping and invoicing.

What you need to do: We need confirmation that you have received this letter and you will carry out your duty
to provide the Prop 65 warning to the end user. It is very important that an authorized representative of your
company signs the Prop 65 acknowledgement below and returns it to us via the Wholesale link (left hand menu)
on your My Account page (you must be logged in).

As a distribution partner, it is imperative that we work together to ensure compliance, as California’s Prop 65
warning requirements apply to manufacturers, distributors and sellers. Questions about this letter should be
directed to inquire@HTFHardware.com or for Prop 65 compliance, visit Frequently Asked Questions for
Businesses - Proposition 65 Warnings Website. Your cooperation in meeting these compliance requirements is
greatly appreciated.

Acknowledgement: | am an Authorized Representative of the Company listed below, and have
received this notice. Further, | confirm my Company will carry out our duty to provide the Prop 65
warnings as necessary to customers and ultimately the consumer.

Company Name

Representative Name and Title

Signature

Date



